
Minutes of the Racquet Sports Advisory Committee  

May 11, 2023 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 4PM. 

Members of the committee attending were Susan Morris, Ron Kurtz, Kathy Stone, 

Patty Felix, Gail Keiling, Cel Popen, Karen Kaplan, Cathy Noble, Angela Hunter. 

Meeting minutes of April 13th – Susan made a motion to approve the minutes. 

Kathy Stone was second. All approved. 

 

*Attending the meeting were Mike Petito, Audrey Wahl, June Freeman, Dave 

Tanner, Dale Ash, and Vin Morris. The attendees spoke in favor of postponing our 

vote on a new RC building until more information was available concerning costs, 

adverse effect on fees, and subsequent plans. 

 

*Our committee members then discussed the future of the RC. Several members 

brought up the age of the building. Is it obsolete? The Racquet Campus is 

growing. Should OP have a new building with office space for the manager, more 

bathrooms to facilitate resident use as well as tournaments, and additional 

storage space as well. Open meeting space for RC players and residential use 

would add a second story. After discussion, the motion was passed, 7-0 with 2 

abstentions, for a 2-story building. 

 

*The C-14 was referred to for possible revision. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Morris, Chair of RSAC 



 


